
  

 

 

 

CCGS Journey to Cambodia 2025 
Dear Parents and Students, 

Service in Action is pleased to announce the journey to Cambodia in December 2025. 

The purpose of the journey is to work with students and teachers at the Cambodian Children’s Fund (CCF) 
community schools and deliver one-on-one instruction in literacy, numeracy, language acquisition and cultural 
sharing. There will also be opportunities to engage in Cambodian cultural activities and visit historical sites. 

There are limited places available – only 12 Christ Church and 12 St Mary’s students will be selected for this 
incredible journey.  

 

Dates Friday 5th December through Monday 15th December 2025 

Cost  Approximately $4800 

 

Please complete the form below and return it by email to cdangerfield@ccgs.wa.edu.au  by Wednesday 26th 
February 2025. 

For further information please contact: 

Ms Christy Dangerfield  
Acting Director of Service in Action  
Ph: 9442 1789 Mob: 0412 757 131 
 

RSVP: Wednesday 26 February 2025  Service in Action  
 Cambodia 2025 
 

Student’s Name: _________________________________ House/Tutor: _____________ Year: _____________ 

My son has expressed an interest in participating in the Service in Action journey to Cambodia from Friday 5th 
December to Monday 15th December 2025. I give permission for him to be considered for selection for this 
opprtunity.  I understand that only a small number of applicants will be selected and a total of approximately 
$4800 will be payable. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________________________ (Please Print) 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

Please return to Ms Hudson in Student Services or email cdangerfield@ccgs.wa.edu.au  
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